
ATTACHMENT A 

 

October 11, 2022 

 

Michael McCarthy, JD, MBA, CPA 

c/o Schlehuber & McCarthy, Attorneys at Law 

580 Beech Avenue, Suite C 

Carlsbad, CA 92008 

 

Re: Daniel P. Abeloff Trust  

 

Dear Mr. McCarthy: 

 

On behalf of the entire staff of the County of San Diego Department of Animal Services, I would 

like to extend our gratitude for the generous donation made by Mr. Daniel P. Abeloff.  While we 

never had the privilege of knowing Mr. Abeloff personally, we are among several beneficiaries of 

his incredible generosity.   

 

The money donated has been put into our “Animal Control Public Education Trust Fund.” This is 

a fund used to subsidize the costs of spaying and neutering animals in our care. The contribution 

of the Daniel P. Abeloff Trust will be applied directly to providing care for our community’s 

animals in greatest need, preventing pet homelessness and ensuring the health and welfare of cats 

and dogs throughout San Diego County. This gift will save the lives of vulnerable animals and 

prevent unplanned litters for years to come, and we could not be more appreciative of Mr. 

Abeloff’s gift. 

 

Again, we are truly grateful of his support of a wide range of philanthropic endeavors, and we are 

honored he chose to support the animals of San Diego County in this manner.  His confidence in 

the department allows us to further our mission of protecting the health, safety, and welfare of 

people and animals in the unincorporated area of San Diego County.  

 

With gratitude, 

 

 

 

NATHAN FLETCHER 

CHAIR 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors 

 


